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Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 5:06:46 PM

Dear Sir or Madame:
 
I am counsel to Iowa Values with respect to MUR 7646. Due to the holidays and routing of the
complaint, I write to request until February 15 to provide a written response. Although we do not
think this presents an undue delay, the respondent is willing to sign a tolling agreement if needed.
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
Ron Jacobs
Counsel to Iowa Values
 
 
Ronald M. Jacobs | Chair, Political Law Practice | Venable LLP
t 202.344.8215 | f 202.344.8300 | m
600 Massachusetts Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20001 

RMJacobs@Venable.com | www.Venable.com | www.PoliticalLawBriefing.com
 
 

************************************************************************
This electronic mail transmission may contain confidential or privileged information. If
you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by reply
transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.
************************************************************************

MUR767400018




